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 The Wintergreen Townhome Project is before the Planning Commission tonight for final review.
I wholeheartedly support this project for approval.  It is well conceived and thought out. It will provide a  long
overdue significant addition to  sustainable and affordable  housing on the Island. It’s in a perfect central location
with public transportation and  services close by.  There are no downsides, only positive benefits for the entire
community.

Please approve this Project!
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